
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 1 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Leader of the Council at a meeting of 
the Council on 30 June 2022 

  Further to the answer given by the then Leader of the 

Council to question 10.4 at the March 2022 meeting of the 

Council; 

Question (1) Did the statutory process for the Redetermination Order 

required to deliver the proposed changes to the Davidsons 

Mains roundabout commence by the end of March 2022 as 

suggested? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Was the street lighting design completed by the end of 

March 2022 as suggested? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Was the Stage 2 Road Safety Audit on the proposals started 

by end of May 2022 as suggested? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

 
 


